Mari Sandlez HERITAGE SOCIETY CHADRON STATE COLLEGE

CHADRON STATE COLLEGE Chadron, Nebraska 69337 Telephone: 308 432-5571

February 18, 1974

Judy McDonald Executive Director

Vance E. Nelson Chairman Fort Robinson Museum Crawford 69339

Ellen Larson Vice Chairman703 King
Chadron 69337

Kay McCune Secretary CSC

Larry Agenbroad CSC

Lloy Chamberlin 150 Main Gordon 69343

William Colwell Pepper Creek Ranch Hay Springs 69347

Albert Dale 607 E. 3rd Rushville 69360

Deb Haverkamp Route 2 Box 47 Rapid City 57701

Ron Hull Box 83111 Lincoln 68501

Everett Larson CSC

Richard Loosbrock CSC

Bruce Nicoll 901 North 17th Lincoln 68508

William Ptacek Nebraska Western Scottsbluff 69361

P. O. Box 36 Alliance 69301

Larry Tangeman CSC

Fritz Wefso 312 Larimer Rushville 69360

HONORARY Caroline Pifer Gordon

Caroline Bancroft Denver

James F. Carr New York

Wallace E. Stegner Stanford University Don Crabtree Kimberley, Idaho

Dear Don:

This is a letter of invitation-I would like to invite you to be one of the participants in a newly initiated "Great Persons" Program, sponsored by the Mari Sandoz Society. I can offer you \$500 for one or two demonstrations of stone tool technology. Each session would probably be of less than 2 hours duration-or a couple of sessions of 1 hour--or whatever fits your health and schedule. I would greatly appreciate some "informal" time with groups, as well. Our time schedule is very flexible and can be matched to yours, if you are interested in the offer.

I just got word that EEI (Educational Expeditions International) has selected us as one the their expeditions for this summer.

Also--check us out (1 picture) in the March, National Geographic.

We are perking along again now. Brett broke his foot a week ago-but went to a muzzle loaders shoot this week end so is progressing satisfactorily. Wanda, Finn and Poco are fine, although the latter had the flu right along with the rest of us.

Best regards to you and Evelyn. I hope you are feeling great and avoiding the "bug"/ Have you heard from the Explorers yet?

Sincerely.

Larry D. Agenbroad Professor, Earth Sciences

LDA/1.jt